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10th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Key Dates 

We are pleased to welcome students back after the holiday to their last half term of the year.  

The next seven weeks are very busy.  External exams for Year 11 and Year 13 students continue 

until 24th June.  Alongside exams we have a range of activities and events taking place.  Key 

amongst them are as follows: 

 

• Summer Stage Performances - Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th June - 

http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/sites/default/files/Summer%20Stage%20A4%20programme

%20front22.pdf 

• Our annual Art Exhibition - Wednesday 15th June - 

http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/sites/default/files/Art%20Exhibition%202022.pdf 

• Inset Day (students do not attend school) - Monday 20th June 

• Year 9 Celebration Event and Transition Briefing - Thursday 23rd June 

• Activities Week (and Year 10 Exam week) - week beginning Monday 27th June 

• The return of our community festival Ifest - Friday 8th July 

• Sports Day (Years 7, 8 & 9) - Tuesday 19th July 

• End of Term - Thursday 21st July 

There are other activities currently being finalised, these will be confirmed in future 

correspondence.  We are pleased to be able to run so many activities.  I have always 

maintained that each academic year is unique for the students, the richness and breadth of 

their experience is important to us.  Being able to return to running such events feels like a return 

to normality. 

 

Imberlink 

As you may be aware there are particular ways parents and carers can support us directly with 

financial contributions, generally this is in the form of school fund at the start of our academic 

year.  We also run a monthly lottery called Imber200 established by one of our governors, Mr 

Bond, a number of years ago.  All of these funds are managed through a school charity account 

called Imberlink.  Information about this is available on our website here - 

http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/content/school-fund 

 

Because of this charity status Imberlink is overseen by a group of trustees, an annual report from 

the trustees will be presented in an AGM virtually on the 27 June 2022 at 19:30. If any parents or 

carers would like to attend this virtual meeting please email finance@imberhorne.co.uk with your 

details so that the link to the meeting can be shared. 
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Student Voice 

Please follow the link below to our recent article from Student Voice. Student Voice is 

headed by our Student Council and allows students to have their say on matters which affect 

them in school and raise important issues with staff and fellow students. 

http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/sites/default/files/Student%20Voice%20Article%20June%202022.pd

f 

 

SENDCo Appointment 

The summer term can mark a period of change in the school as some staff in the school either 

retire, like myself, seek promoted posts elsewhere, or respond to changing personal 

circumstances.  As we approach the end of term I will detail staff who are leaving the school in 

the summer.  One such change however should be flagged up early.  Mrs Marchant, our 

SENDCo, is relocating in the summer and has therefore had to resign her post at the school.  This 

is a significant departure because of the amount of expertise and experience Mrs Marchant has 

in this role.  We are pleased to say we have appointed Mrs Price to the role of SENDCo 

(cprice@imberhorne.co.uk), she will be supported by a wider team, details of which will be 

shared soon.  If anyone has any concerns or communications they need to make regarding this 

change they have time to make appropriate contact in the weeks ahead. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr M Brown 

Headteacher 
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